
Site Report – Igiugig – February, 2024
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Stephanie Canning, Headteacher

Outstanding Activities and Events
Morning meetings have been filled with fun, laughter, and community. The activities are centered around
building a community of learners and friends. We celebrated our January Students of the Month and
Employee of the Month. Congratulations to Beatrice Bringhurst, Mavrick Salmon-Anelon, Seth Hobson, and
Kendall Ogle! We congratulated them with a special potluck on the 28th. We also retired Dude Boy’s Jersey
(previous LPSD student Jonathan Alveraz), with a memorial in his honor. This month was filled with skiing
(thank you Skiku), Battle of the Books, and Valentine’s extravaganzas.
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Personnel
All classified and certified positions are still filled :) along with substitutes for said positions. Staff have built a
great rapport with community members. Whether it be learning Yup’ik, participating in Yuraq, or attending
game nights and wrestling each other (all in good fun)
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Standards-Based System/Curriculum Progress
Students take Yup’ik language lessons 4 times a week, Monday-Thursday, and Yuraq on Fridays. As well as
participation in the Yup’ik language lessons held online by ANE. The last week in February, we had Yuraq
every day as we prepared for the dance team's performance at the Kokhanok Carnival.

Technology Insights
All technology is running well and up to date.

Facility Update
Working hard to clean up and organize some much-needed areas. We are waiting on bulb replacements for
two gym lights.

LSAC Activity
LSAC held its most recent meeting on February 20. This meeting had the biggest turnout thus far. It included
snacks and a Kahoot for everyone to test their Yup’ik skills. Agyaq (Ms. Canning), Imarpik (Ms.Gabbie), and
Apapi (AlexAnna Salmon) all came out on the leaderboard.

Volunteer Report
Quyana to all parents, community members, and stakeholders who constantly help us out at the school.
From battle book coaches to moose donations for student government dinners, they are so appreciated.
Apay’u Moore also gifted each teacher with a beautiful painting for Elizabeth Peratrovich Day.
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Professional Development
Ms. Cruz continues to work with UAA to perform an audit on the culturally responsive certification program.
Ms Canning continues to pursue her master's in educational administration.

Pupil % Attendance K-12
Attendance remains strong, with almost 100% daily attendance.

Student and Staff Safety
Nothing to report.

Subsistence Calendar
The Subsistence calendar has received no negative comments from the community.

Other
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